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Job Vacancy 

A vacancy has occurred for a cleaner. This will be 15 hours per week, 3:15 - 6:15pm and there will also be 36  

periodic cleaning hours spread over eight days. You will be required to undertake cleaning of the school premises 

and facilities. If you are interested in this position please see Miss Attwood or Miss Evans for an application form. 

 

Strictly Come dancing tea dance. 

Don’t forget to get involved in this fun fundraiser on Thursday 9th October , invite along  

grandparents or friends who would appreciate a cup of tea and a dance. Pupils will be able to come 

to school in non uniform with a dance theme. Once school finishes at 3.15 parents can come along 

to meet others and have a dance with their children. More information will come from the  PTA 

soon. It promises to be a great fun afternoon. 

 

New Playground. 

Work will soon begin on building the new junior trim trail. Before this we need help from parents to create an am-

phitheatre and stage area from railway sleepers.  The work will be done by friends and staff over the weekend  be-

ginning October 3rd. If you can come along you will be very welcome. We have hired a digger but need help cutting 

and placing the sleepers. This will go towards the first phase of improving the school grounds for all pupils. The 

work on the trim trail wll begin the following week. 

 

Year 6 camp.  

I have spent some of this week with the year 6 pupils  at Porthpean Camp. They have been a wonderful group to be 

with. I saw all children taking on real challenges whether that was climbing ropes, swimming in the sea, kayaking or 

doing archery. I have been extremely proud of them, not just how they have approached these challenges but the 

way they have supported each other. I am sure you would want to thank all the staff that have given their time so 

that this valuable experience can go ahead. Well done year 6.  

 

Music Tuition 

If your child is interested in learning brass, guitar, keyboard, drums or woodwind please see Miss Attwood and Miss 

Evans in the school office. Music lessons have started, but there are limited spaces available. Woodwind on 

Wednesdays in the afternoon, Guitar lessons in the morning on Fridays and Drum, Keyboard lessons in the  

afternoon. Brass lessons are on Tuesdays in the morning. There is 100% subsidy if your child is identified for Free 

School Meals, Children in Care or a Service Child.  50% subsidy for families in receipt of  

Disability Living Allowance. For more information please speak to office staff. 

 

School Dinner Wild West day Thursday 2nd October 

  Billy Bob’s Hotdog in a Bun 

  Or a Veggie Hotdog in a Bun 

          For all you Cowboys & Cowgirls 

 

    Home on the Range Fries 

    Bunkhouse Baked Beans 

    Hot Onions (if you dare) 

        Pistol Pete’s Peas 

     Jesse’s Country Corn 

 

  Western Jelly &Ice Cream 

Porthleven Under Fives 
 

All the children had fun making pictures by butterfly printing. All  

welcome to join us, Tuesday’s 9—11 a.m. in the infant hall. 


